
Ballot Measure 110 is a complete failure. Millions spent on treatment with virtually no 
one showing up for treatment. It has also had the unintended consequence of making 
high earners leave Multnomah county in the amount of one billion dollars in lost tax 
revenue, last year alone.  
 

In addition our lax 110 policies have encouraged migration from other states to 
Multnomah county, this is verifiable in Multnomah counties own Person to Person point 
of contact interviews. You can’t solve a federal problem like this locally.  
 

Measure 110 needs to be repealed before its too late, 
 

Sincerely,  
 

Dirk Staschke 
 


